President's Message

Hi everyone. I hope with all the nice weather we have had you have been able to get some flying in. Even with the season winding down and contests and fun fly's becoming fewer there are still flying days to just get together and enjoy time with your fellow club members.

It is also that time of year for the club to nominate or retain our officers.

I have served my two year limit and so we need to find a president and possibly one or more other posts. The time commitment isn't that large and it gives you a chance to interact with the other clubs and, thanks to are district 9 associate VP how is very active, keep up on the that are important to our hobby.

Fair weather and good landings, Alan

Secretary's Report

Meeting called to order by President Al Zinnecker at 7:30 pm Minutes of the August meeting were approved as per newsletter, Don Neill has two LLs.

August minutes were taken by Leonard Akert. Wilson on vacation.

VP/CD Report

Omahawks Auction October 12th

Dave Reiber will look into using the Lancaster Event Center again this year for Indoor Flying.

Don Neill Memorial fly will be at Mead next year.

http://www.lincolnskyknights.org or for area events check the Metro R/C site at http://metrorcflying.com

Treasurer's Report

Approved by the membership
We will be sending out the club roster for
members to update information. Please look
at your information and email us back with
any changes that need to be made.

Safety Officer's Report

No Calls

Old Business

Runway is completed and the bill paid. They will be coming back to reseal low spots before winter.

New Business

The club will be doing a demo fly with foamies at the Independence Home by Lee's Chicken to promote our hobby. Dave Reiber is organizing the event

The IMAA organization has disbanded.

New Members

No new members.

Models of the Month

No Model of the Month was shown.

Meeting adjourned

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:50 PM.

Leonard's 58th Fall Fun Fly

Had 34 registered pilots this year and could not have asked for a better day in the fall. Light winds and blowing down the runway.















Lincoln Sky Knights PO Box 83605 Lincoln, NE 68501-3605

http://www.lincolnskyknights.org



For information on the web about local events and activities

http://metrorcflying.com/

WHO TO CALL FOR HELP!

 Rich Kuenning
 464-3256

 Bill Davis
 475-2305

 Wilson Hardy
 890-3161

 Mike Yearley
 475-1609

 Leonard Akert
 326-5970

 rakert@neb.rr.com

Rick Feldman

402-613-3089 ricfeldman@microlnk.com
Nick Wheatley eve6w@hotmail.com

2014 Event Schedule

2013 LSK Officers

President: Alan Zinnecker 432-9066 azinnecker@windstream.net

VP/CD: Dave Reiber 483-5696 sreiber@windstream.com

Treasurer: Kelly Sears 488-3732 searskellye@gmail.com

Secretary: Wilson Hardy 890-3161 wihardy@charter.net

Safety Officer: Brad Pankoke 797-8710 bradpankoke@hotmail.com

Executive Committee:

Don Svoboda John Mardock Rich Kuenning

Webmaster: Rich Kuenning 464-3256 rkuenning@neb.rr.com

Newsletter Editor: Leonard Akert 402-326-5970 lincolnskyknights@gmail.com

PLEASE REMEMBER!! IF YOU ARE THE LAST PERSON AT THE FIELD IN THE EVENING, PLEASE BE SURE THAT THE CLUBHOUSE AND THE GATE ARE LOCKED!!!!

Tuesday night flying will run from May thru September. Guests can receive introductory flights from our members.

Meetings are the first Friday of every month at the LSK field 7:30 PM

If you know someone who is not receiving the newsletter please have them contact the newsletter editor with their email address.